
INFORMATION REGARDING ADMISSIONS IN CLASSES 

2ND TO 9TH  

 

This is to bring to the kind notice of all concerned that 

in KV SIKAR, we are having vacancies in only classes 

3rd, 5th and 9th.  

The admission process will start from tomorrow i.e. 

8/04/20121 (Thursday) to 15/04/2021(Thursday).  

The admission form can be downloaded from our 

website. Completely filled form can be scanned and 

send to our vidyalaya’s E mail Id – 

kvsikar01@gmail.com before 15th April 2021. 
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